
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

Freedom Month IRC Outreach 

30 April 2024 Nkomo Village mall, Atteridgeville 

The GCIS Information Resource Centre visited Nkomo Mall in Atteridgeville to activate 

on the Freedom month. The GCIS together with JCPS clusterand the NPA/Thuthuzela 

care center engaged with Atteridgevill community and offer professional guidance on how 

to prevent and report criminal incidents and how to exercise they freedom as well as 

encouraged them to vote on the 29 of May 2024. The teams also shared various 

information products with the public and encouraged them to spread the message they 

received from the government. 

Below are the pictorial highlights of the event: 



 

 



 

 

 


